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t  Another busy week has flown by at Lake Munmorah Public 
School. 
This week I would like to thank our families for attending the 
ANZAC ceremony on Sunday, and would especially like to 
congratulate the students who represented us so proudly.  
Thanks to our Captains, Cooper Burnham and Mia Brown for 
laying the wreath at the cenotaph. 
Narelle Baldwin 
Principal 
 
 
 



 
 

  PBL Awards - Term 2 Week 2 

 

Class Respect Responsibility Personal Best 

KJ Calli  Thomas Cheston 

KM Francesca Luca Edward 

K1/V Jimmy  Conrad Lincoln 

K-6S    

1W Evie  Elfie Jaycob 

1Z Indigo  Jack Indi 

2L Kyden  Zane Frazer 

2S    

2/3W Cooper  Sheamus Jasper 

K-6B   Oliver  

Rex 

3C Madilyn  Summer Kepree 

3L Racer  Anna Ella 

4N Bella-Rae  Skye Hannah 

4R Onna  Izaac Tyler 

K-6R Nicholas Koopah Nicholas 

Koopah 

5C Kaprice  Paige Kobia 

5K  Kynan Chelsie Grace 

6J Phoenix  Rubee Kealey 

6W Zara Maison RIley 

Library Callum  KM Stella 3C 

Mia 3L 

 

RFF Lucy  KM 

Kupa  5C 

Craig 2L 

Archie 3L 

Rosette  2S 

Wristbands Lucy Banks KM   
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The Bounce Back! wellbeing and resilience program has begun to be 
taught school wide. The Bounce Back! program teaches children the 
skills and attitudes to help them be in a positive mood most of the time, 
get along well with others and become more resilient.  
 
There are key messages to communicate to your child about values. 
Acting on these values can connect your child to others, increase your 
child’s sense of belonging and help them to be a decent, worthwhile 
person and to be more resilient. 
 
The following values are taught in the Bounce Back! Program; 

Be honest. 
Be fair. 
Be responsible. 
Be kind and supportive. 
Accept differences in other people. 
Cooperate with others. 
Be friendly and include others. 
Be respectful. 
Show self-respect. 
 



  

      LIBRARY NEWS 
 
 
 

Reading is awesome! 
Please encourage your child to borrow a book from the library. Apart from being wonderfully relaxing, reading is 
extremely beneficial in assisting literacy development.  
 
When reading, children see examples of what text looks like i.e. sentence structure, paragraphing, phrasing, 
quotation/speech marks, and use of punctuation. 
They gain an understanding of how a story is structured i.e. a beginning, middle and end that includes character 
introductions, plot development, the setting, and generally, how to ‘paint’ a picture for the reader using words. 
 
All students visit the library each week. All they need to borrow is a library bag. A 15c plastic shopping bag is ideal. 
 
 
 

NATIONAL FAMILY READING MONTH 

MAY is a BIG month for reading (well, bigger than usual!) It is Scholastic’s 

National Family Reading month and they are encouraging families to take 

the challenge of reading for 10 minutes a day.  

To sign up for the challenge at: https://www.scholastic.com.au/scholastic-
in-the-community/national-family-reading-month-2021/   and fill out the 
entry form. Follow along with Scholastic Australia on Facebook and 
Instagram for tips, inspiration, motivation and fun giveaways! 
#NationalFamilyReadingMonth 
TAKE THE CHALLENGE!!!! 
 
 

During May, we will also participate in National Simultaneous Story Time 
on Wednesday 22nd May (all classes will experience the book during that 
week). This year we will be reading a picture book by Philip Bunting – Give 
Me Some Space. More information here at: https://www.alia.org.au/nss 
 

This initiative is aimed at encouraging reading for everyone – and everyone 
reading together as one voice #1millionkidsreading  

 
 
 

BOOK CLUB ISSUE 3 IS OUT! 
 
Book Club Issue 3 is available now. Lots of great books and resources to 
choose from.  
The new Bin Chicken, Bad Guys, Weirdo and Dog Man. 
Also, Lego, Wings of Fire, Ella & Olivia, Disney, I Spy, Pokémon, Dog Man, 
Goosebumps, Hot Dog, Ninja Kid, Unicorns, Diaries, Spy Kits and Hot Wheels.  
There are heaps of high-interest non-fiction titles too!  
Oodles of books for less than $5.00!!!  
 
Orders due back to school by Friday 7

th
 May. 

 
 
Thanks & Happy Reading 
Julie Treharne       

 

https://www.scholastic.com.au/scholastic-in-the-community/national-family-reading-month-2021/
https://www.scholastic.com.au/scholastic-in-the-community/national-family-reading-month-2021/
https://www.alia.org.au/nss


 

Cross Country 2021 

Congratulations to all participants! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cross Country 2021 

What a wonderful day we had for Cross Country! It was worth the wait after all the rain we had 

at the end of Term 1.   

Congratulations to all those who participated in the LMPS 2021 Cross Country.  It was wonderful 

to see so many students having a go and working hard to achieve their personal best. 

It was lovely to see so many people out supporting our students and enjoying the day. Thank 

you to all parents and families who came to cheer the students on.  

Thank you to the teachers who helped make the day a success. A special thank you to our 

Sports Captains who worked hard to set up before the event and to pack everything away 

afterwards. It is wonderful to have such responsible students to help at these events. 

Top finishers will compete in Wallarah Zone Cross Country on Friday, 21st May (Term 2, Week 

5) at Wyong Race Course. The students who have successfully made it through to zone level 

will be notified. 

Mrs Adamson 

Cross Country Coordinator 



 

 
 

 

LMPS Sport Update 

Last week a number of Stage 3 students represented LMPS in various trials across the Central Coast 

and Sydney. Amelia from 5C attended the Sydney North Football trial in Macquarie Park this week. 

Unfortunately she narrowly missed out, but Amelia tried her best and represented our school with 

pride. Kealey, Rubee, Kourtney, Kaprice, Zavier, Hunter and Hudson S trialled for the 

combined Wallarah/Tuggerah Lakes Touch Football teams last week. The convener tells me it was a 

very competitive day with a high caliber of players attending. Rubee and Hunter were successful and 

will attend the Sydney North trial later in the term. We wish them all the best! 

 

Basketball & Soccer News 

Next week, our boys basketball and boys and girls soccer team will play their first game for the year. 

Good luck everyone! 

 

Mr Wales 

Sports Coordinator 

 

Primary Cross Country 

This we saw the Primary Cross Country Carnival. Congratulations to all those who participated.  It 

was wonderful to see so many students having a go and working hard to achieve their personal best. 

I would like to thank Mrs Adamson for her hard work to make this day possible.  

Netball 

Congratulations to the Senior Girls netball team who represented our school admirably in the School 

Cup Gala Day yesterday. The girls demonstrated outstanding sportsman ship and attacked each 

game with focus and persistence, winning 4 out of the 6 games that they played. Thank you to the 

parents and family members who assisted with transport and supported the girls throughout the 


